
STATE OF HAWAII 
 

 

KING KAMEHAMEHA CELEBRATION COMMISSION 
355 NORTH KING STREET, HONOLULU, HAWAII 96817 

 

March 25, 2022  
  

Committee on Labor, Culture and the Arts 
The Honorable Senator Taniguchi, Chair  
And Members of the Committee 
 
DATE/TIME: Wednesday, March 30, 2022, at 3:00 pm  
PLACE: Conference Room 225 & Videoconference 

  
Aloha e Honorable Senator Taniguchi and Members of the Committee:  

  
I am writing in support of Mark Crabbe who is being considered for confirmation to the 
King Kamehameha Celebration Commission, Gubernatorial Nominee, for terms to expire 
06-30-2022 and 06-30-2026.  

  
As Executive Director of the King Kamehameha Celebration Commission, I strongly 
support the appointment of Mark Crabbe, representing Kamehameha Schools Alumni 
Association, to the King Kamehameha Celebration Commission. We look forward to 
working with Mark and his appointment to the Commission. 
  
I strongly urge you to vote in favor of his appointment for both terms. 
 
Mahalo,  

 
Amy Hammond  
Executive Director  
King Kamehameha Celebration Commission  
(808)223-6040/ (808)586-0333  
kkcc@hawaii.gov  
 
Mark your calendar for the 150th Anniversary of the  
Kamehameha Day Holiday - June 11, 1872 - June 11, 2022.  
E Ola Ka Inoa 'O Kamehameha - 150th Kamehameha Day Anniversary 

 
https://sfca.hawaii.gov/resources/king-kamehameha-celebration-commission/ 
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